
CHRISTCHURCH MONDAY MIXED DARTS  

AGM  

1ST AUGUST 2016 

MINUTES 
1 CHAIRMANS OPENING REMARKS 

 

Charlie Starks opened the meeting on behalf of his father Ian. Ian is recovering from an operation. 

 

2 SECRETARIES REPORT 

 

The secretary apologised about the board confusion at Mudeford. The league entry form has been amended so 

that teams MUST specify which team they do NOT want to be at home with. 

Results cards have by and large been submitted on time. 

The secretary reminded the meeting  that although we run a summer and winter league , we just have ONE AGM a 

year so this is so we can discusses both summer and winter rule changes and also any honorariums are to cover 

both summer and winter. 

The secretary thanked Charlie for stepping in as chairman while Ian recovers from his operation, we all wish him a 

speedy recovery. 

A big thank you to Stumpy for his help and support in running this league. 

Just a reminder that it was agreed at the last AGM that any AOB must have been submitted a month in advance. 



 

3 TREASURES REPORT 

Balance from last AGM £2,018.32

Trophies 30/9/2015 -£444.50 £1,573.82

Expenses -£6.20 £1,567.62

Raffle £79.00 £1,646.62

Honariums -£600.00 £1,046.62

Handicap Cup £103.00 £1,149.62

Fines Extra Players £13.00 £1,162.62

Winter 2015 / 2016

Team Entries £950.00 £2,112.62

Comp Entries £355.00 £2,467.62

Crystal Cup £32.00 £2,499.62

Fines / Player Registration £14.00 £2,513.62

Handicap Cup £101.00 £2,614.62

Raffle £125.00 £2,739.62

Trophies 04/05/2016 -£1,274.45 £1,465.17

Summer 2016

Team Entries £900.00 £2,365.17

Fine / Extra Players £4.00 £2,369.17

Gordies Memorial Cup £50.00 £2,419.17

Cash in Hand £2,419.17

Christchurch Monday Mixed League

Hon. Treasurers Report

01/08/2016

Winter 2015/16 - Summer 2016

 

 



 

4 HONORARIUMS 

 

It was agreed to award the Secretary and Treasure £300 and they were thanked for all their hard work over the last 

year. 

5 ELECTION OF COMMITTEE 

SECRETARY - M.CALDER, TREASURER - S.RICHARDS, CHAIRMAN – I. STARKS 

6 RETURN OF TROPHIES 

CAPT CUP - M. GRIMES  SINGLES -G. INNISS 

7 AGM PROPOSALS SUBMITTED BY JULY  1ST 2016  

1) Return the summer league to one division. 

Proposed: S. Richards Seconded: M. Calder 

This was agreed by all present 

8 WINTER LEAGUE – ENTRY FORMS 

 

Forms were accepted. 

9 DRAW FOR CAPTAINS AND VICE CAPTAINS CUP – (DOUBLE IN)  
 

This was won by John Lamb & Graham Inniss 

 
 


